
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 21 June 2007 

8. PROPOSED ROAD AND RIGHT OF WAY NAMING 
 
 The Subdivisions Officer sought the Board’s approval to one new road name. 
 
 The Board resolved that the new road be named “Longview Place” to create a clear distinction from 

Norcross Street. 
 
 


